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HABITAT FOR HUMANITY NORTHWEST HARRIS COUNTY  

HURRICANE HARVEY DISASTER REPAIR PROGRAM IS STILL ACCEPTING 

APPLICATIONS 

 

Houston, Texas (January 22, 2019) – Habitat for Humanity Northwest Harris County’s Hurricane 

Harvey Disaster Repair Program is still assisting homeowners in the Northwest Harris County 

area who have experienced damage from Hurricane Harvey.  

“We are so excited for this program’s continuation, made possible by Bank of America and our 

community partners. This will serve many vulnerable families across the county,” Executive 

Director of Habitat for Humanity Northwest Harris County, Soleil Watt, said. “We receive 

countless e-mails and phone calls from homeowners who share their positive experience with 

us, who cannot believe they are back in their home after what they’ve been through.”  

Applications will be accepted January 21st - February 16th.   

To find out more and to start the application process, visit our website: www.habitatnwhc.org 

Applications may also be filled out in person at our office located at 13350 Jones Rd. Houston, 

TX, 77070. Monday – Saturday, 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM.  

Habitat for Humanity Northwest Harris County is a 501-C-3 non-profit organization that has 
been building homes for over 20 years. Our mission is founded on the conviction that every 
family should have the opportunity to own a basic, decent home in which to live in dignity and 
safety.  
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